
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin: 9th December 2022 

Dear parents,   

What a busy few weeks we have had!!  The Christmas fayre was 

wonderful and we were so proud of the children that were able to 

sing at Bradgate Park.  KS1 have performed their Christmas play—

they were absolutely fantastic.  The children are looking forward to 

their carol services at church next week and we would love to see you 

there.  Then to finish the term in style, we will have a cosy comfy day 

and a Christmas film on the last day .   

 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

 

This terms focus is – 

Individuality 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

All the children looked very festive 

in their Christmas jumpers.  They 

enjoyed their Christmas dinner 

and we know they are all looking 

forward to the rest of the activities 

we have planned for them for the 

rest of this term. 

 

Christmas Play 
The KS1 were amazing in their 

Christmas play.  We would like to 
say a huge thank you to the KS1 
team for all their hard work in 

putting the performance 
together.  Also thank you to the 
Linford for letting us use their 

beautiful room.  

Mrs Proudman 

Y6 Apprentice Challenge 

Wow—our year 6s did an amazing job 

running their stalls at the Christmas Fayre.  

They managed to make £330.32 and they 

will be able to spend half of this on a treat of 

their choice.  At the moment they are asking 

for Junior Ninja or a sleepover at school.  

Key Dates 

Carol Service (KS1) Tuesday 13th December 2.00 pm  

Carol Service (KS2) Wednesday 14th December 2.00 pm  

Coffee and Cake— Thursday  15th December 11.30 am 

Raffle draw—Thursday 15th December 3.30 pm 

Pyjama Day and end of term—Friday 16th December 

1st day back next term—Wednesday 4th January 

Windmill LEAD Academy 

We are so thankful of everyone’s generosity.  I know the children and parents 

of Windmill Academy will be so grateful for all the gifts you have donated.  

They loved the cards Tyburn Class made and we are looking forward to 

receiving our cards from them.   

 

 

Coffee and Cake 
Our choir and hand bell band will be performing at Coffee and 
Cake on Thursday 15th at 11.15 in the village hall.  You are all 
very welcome to come along.  If you can donate any cake for 

people to enjoy that would be gratefully received.  
 

Food Bank 

St Mary's Church 

Rooms, Church Lane, 

Anstey.  

Every Tuesday 10 - 

11.30am. No referral 

required. 


